
Congress  may  be  least
productive in history
By Michael A. Memoli, Los Angeles Times

WASHINGTON — By the numbers, this Congress is on track to make
the infamous “do-nothing Congress” of the late 1940s look
downright prolific.

Before the Senate adjourned Friday for an extended holiday
break, the two bodies of the 113th Congress sent President
Obama fewer than 70 bills for his signature. That compares to
395 enacted during the first year of the 80th Congress, which
Harry Truman famously campaigned against for its inaction.

The showing has put the current Congress on track to become
the least productive in history, likely beating the previous
record-holder,  the  112th  Congress,  during  which  231  bills
became law.
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